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WELLINGTON

PREPARATORY SCHOOL





Kindergarten Weekly Homework Newsletter






                                                              Date: Sept 6-9, 2016
HOMEWORK: due Friday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	NO 
SCHOOL

	Read for 5-15 min

with your child, or to your child.
	Read for 5-15 min

with your child, or to your child.
	Read for 5-15 min

with your child, or to your child.
	NO HOMEWORK!
Have a safe and happy weekend!




Test/Quiz:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	
	
	
	
	Practice Spelling

Test: “at” word family


WHAT WE ARE LEARNING THIS WEEK:
	Reading
	Writing

	Reading Workshop: Launching the Reading Workshop. Establishing Rules and Routines. 
	Writing Workshop: Launching the Writing Workshop. Establishing Rules and Routines.


	Math
	Science / Social Studies

	Math: Establishing Daily Routines. The Calendar, Working in Small Groups, Exploring Math Materials
	Science: Unit 1- How Scientists Work
Social Studies: Unit 1- Rules and Laws


	SPECIAL NOTES AND ACTIVITES:
Wednesday at 2:30pm: Grandparents Day!
Grandparents are invited to spend the afternoon in Kindergarten, and share a sweet treat with their sweeties. Please let us know if your family is unable to attend. We can have your child sit with another family, or you may send another family member or friend.
Friday: We will have a practice Spelling Test on the “at” word family words found in the student homework packets. Please only have your children complete 1-2 pages of the homework packet per night. We would like the children to take their time on their handwriting practice, and always show their BEST effort. Also, we suggest that your children do one row of Spelling words per night, so they are practicing daily. If the children practice the words daily at home, they always do fantastic on the Spelling test! We are trying to teach the children good study habits. Also, it is SUPER important to take some time each night to read with your child for at least 5-15 minutes. You may read to your child, or have them try to read to you. The more they practice the better they get! Thank you so much for your continuous support at home! ~ (Mrs. Petrovich and Mrs. Probst


